
Supplementary Submission to the Senate Legal and Constitution Affairs 
Committee

Re: Marriage Amendment (Celebrant Administration and Fees) Bill
Marriage (Celebrant Registration Charge) Bill 2013

 I am in full agreement with the Coalition of Celebrant Associations 
(CoCA) submission to the above Bills.

 I am a member of the Australian Federation Civil Celebrants (AFCC), 
but I am not in agreement with their submission.

Regards

Robbie Fincham, CMC

25 April 2013


